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Sterlite Technologies Limited 
Registered office: 4th Floor, Godrej Millennium, Koregaon Road 9, STS 12/1, Pune, Maharashtra- 411 001, India.                                 
CIN - L31300PN2000PLC202408 

September 16, 2025 
 
To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Plot No. C-1, G Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East)    
Mumbai - 400 051. 
 
Scrip ID - STLTECH 
 

 

Sub.: Intimation of a letter from National Stock Exchange of India Limited ("NSE") approving waiver 
application filed by the Company  

 
Ref.:  
1. Original decision letter of NSE ‘NSE/LIST/SOP/0866‘ dated September 12, 2025 
2. Notice for non-compliance with SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations”) vide NSE Notice ‘NSE/LIST-
SOP/FINES/0710’ dated June 27, 2025 

 
Further to our intimation dated July 25, 2025, regarding receipt of NSE notice dated June 27, 2025 
for delayed compliance with the provisions of Regulation 23(9) of SEBI Listing Regulations and had 
imposed a fine of Rs. 5000/- on the Company. In this regard the Company had filed waiver application 
on July 04, 2025 since the delay in submission was on account of a technical issue. 
 
Now the Company has received a letter no. ‘NSE/LIST/SOP/0866’via email dated September 12, 2025 
from NSE, intimating about acceptance of waiver application filed by the Company. Accordingly, the 
Company is not required to pay fine as levied by the NSE. 
 
A copy of the said letter received from NSE is enclosed herewith.  
 
We request you to take the aforesaid on records.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Sterlite Technologies Limited 
 
 
 
Mrunal Asawadekar 
Company Secretary (ACS 24346) 



Ref. NSE/LIST/SOP/0866                                                                                               September 12, 2025      
                          

To
The Company Secretary
Sterlite Technologies Limited
4th Floor, Godrej Millenium
Koregaon Park Road
9,STS  12/1, Pune -411001, Maharashtra

Dear Sir/Madam,

Subject: Request for waiver of fine to National Stock Exchange (Exchange)

This is with reference to waiver application filed by your Company seeking waiver of fines as levied by the 
Exchange for delay in compliance pertaining to Regulation 23(9) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) for the half year/period ended March 31, 2025.

The matter was placed before the Relevant Authority of the Exchange and your request for waiver of fines 
was considered favorably. 

You are requested to ensure compliance with Listing Regulations and/or any other applicable Regulations 
in future.

Yours faithfully,
For National Stock Exchange of India Limited

Rachna Jha
Manager
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